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1414 West Hamilton Avenue 
P.O. Box 8 
Eau Claire, WI 54702-0008 
Telephone (800) 895-4999 

 
 
 
May 24, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Cru Stubley 
Secretary to the Commission 
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
Post Office Box 7854 
Madison, WI 53707-7854 

 
Re:  Application of Northern States Power Company,  

a Wisconsin Corporation, for Approval of a Residential  
Affordability Program and Request for Deferral  Docket No. 4220-TU-100 

 
Dear Mr. Stubley: 
 
On February 27, 2023, Northern States Power Company, a Wisconsin corporation and wholly 
owned subsidiary of Xcel Energy Inc. (the Company or NSPW), submitted an application for 
approval of a Residential Affordability Program and Request for Deferral. The Company filed 
comments on March 1, 2024 in response to Commission Staff’s memorandum for comment issued 
on January 26, 2024. In its March 1 Comments, the Company requested a written order before 
August 1, 2024 in order to implement the program for the 2024-2025 heating season. Considering 
the remaining regulatory process and the implementation time needed, the Company no longer 
believes this timeline is feasible. The Company hereby withdraws its application for approval of a 
Residential Affordability Program and Request for Deferral and requests that Docket No. 4220-TU-
100 be closed. 
 
The Company remains supportive of the proposed Residential Affordability Program and 
committed to addressing energy burden for the lowest income households in northwestern 
Wisconsin. The Company plans to address residential arrears and affordability in its next base rate 
case. 
 
Questions may be directed to me at 612-216-5682 or Tyrel.Zich@xcelenergy.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Tyrel J. Zich 
Regional Vice President, Regulatory Policy 
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